
Friends of Buckton Vale PTA 
Ordinary General Meeting – September 30th, 2013 

Treasurer's Report for School year ended August 31st, 2013 
 

 

 

Income: 
 
Our total income for the year was £5002.58.  The attached sheet gives further 
details of how the money was raised. Our biggest fundraising event was the 
Christmas fair with the profit reaching over one thousand pounds.  The 
summer fair was also a great success, perhaps due to the great weather and 
also the year 6 enterprises.  Toasty Tuesday provides a steady income each 
week which gives a substantial amount at the end of the year. 
The bingo night proved a great success but we had virtually all potential 
expenditure donated by Cosmo Bingo. 
 
Expenditure: 
 
Our total expenditure for the year was £2149.96.  Much of this money was 
spent helping the school pay for new books (£1000).  We also paid for some 
equipment for the playground (£40.00). 

We have also purchased Two Large gazebos for outdoor activities in school 
(£164.00) and we had to purchase a new Santa suit (£108.98). We also spent 
£173.98 on raffle prises for the summer fair (T.V. and Hifi).  

 
Other: 
 
We started off the school year 2012 with £344.52 in the bank. 
 
We start off the school year 2013 with £3197.14 in the bank. 
 
 
Many thanks to everybody who helped raise money this year and to the 
school for finding ways of spending it so that all the children benefit from our 
efforts. 
 
Dave Ball 
Treasurer 
September 24th, 2013 
 

 

 

 



 

 Event    Profit Made 

Coffee Morning 25/10/12   £37.45  

Christmas Fair 03/12/12  £1492.36  

Afternoon Tea 27/02/13  £34.14  

Bags to School 12/03/13  £190.00  

Easter Craft Fair 20/03/13  £47.28  

Bingo Night 17/05/13   £574.62  

Cinema Afternoon 19/06/13  £203.59  

Summer Fair 12/07/13   £908.93  

Toasty Tuesday (year)   £440.57             

 

Other income which has not been itemised is from the sale of cakes etc. after events 

e.g. summer/Christmas fair. 


